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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 10 June 2019 12:47
To: CPC - Council
Subject: FW: Warden Park Secondary Academy Charity Walks

FYI

Caroline – please add this to the EC&A meeting on 27th June for discussion.

Kind regards
Samantha Heynes
Clerk to Cuckfield Parish Council

01444 451610
07932 444103
www.cuckfield.gov.uk

Office Hours:
Monday to Friday
10am – 2.30pm

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in
this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for
information about the subject matter of this email.
The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Council.  This email and any attachments
may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use,
disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender
immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system.
Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any
attachments.  Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and
any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.

From: n regan <nregan@wardenpark.co.uk>
Sent: 09 June 2019 07:46
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Warden Park Secondary Academy Charity Walks

Dear Cuckfield Parish Council,

I wanted you to be aware that on the 10th, 11th and 12th July up to 300 children (per day) and staff from Warden
Park Secondary Academy will be passing through the Parish on a Charity Walk. The walk is to promote and raise
funds for three local charities: Kangaroos, The Starlight Foundation and St Peters and St James Hospice as well as the
RSPCA.

The walk will be nearly 8 miles long and will leave our site in Broad Street Cuckfield around 9.30 returning shortly
before 3pm. We start by walking down Horsgate Lane and then onto the Borde Hill Estate. Our route then takes us
to Brook St and down towards Whiteman's Green via the Cuckfield Golf Centre. We expect to have a picnic lunch at
Whiteman's Green and we then plan to come into Cuckfield Village at the back of Ockendon Manor then passing by
the church before going by Laines Farm and across the bypass. We will then return to school along Copyhold Lane.
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In addition supporting these four charities the walk will help our children appreciate the fantastic natural
environment around their school/homes and taking part will also promote personal characteristics that are
important to us. For example there will be some physical challenges that will require children to show resilience and
determination and with so many taking part teamwork and a consideration of others will be important.

We are very grateful to a number of local businesses, clubs and residents for their support in planning this event.
Should you wish to contact us about it then please email or telephone Nigel
Regan nregan@wardenpark.co.uk 01444 457881 ext 237

Nigel Regan

Assistant Headteacher (Director of Teaching) and Educational Visits Coordinator (EVC)

 01444 457881 ext 237

F: 01444 417024

http://www.wardenpark.co.uk/

Are you a former Warden Park pupil? Want to help current students?

Email us at formerpupils@wardenpark.co.uk or sign up via http://networks.futurefirst.org.uk/former-student/wardenpark

T:01444 457881
F:01444 417024
Company No. 7705100
Registered Office: Broad Street, Cuckfield, Haywards Heath, West Sussex RH17 5DP

This email has been sent from Warden Park Academy, part of Sussex Learning Trust. We would like to state that any
opinions expressed in this email or attached documents are those of the individual and not necessarily Sussex Learning
Trust. If you have cause for complaint regarding the content of this email please contact admin@wardenpark.co.uk
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